
April 30, 2024 
 

VIA POSTING TO ONLINE PUBLIC FILE OF  
WDSI-TV 
       
Enforcement Bureau  
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
Re: EEO Audit of Station WDSI-TV 

Dear Ms. Goldin 
 
 New Age Media of Tennessee License, LLC (“New Age”), licensee of WDSI-TV, 
Chattanooga, Tennessee (Facility ID No. 71353), hereby responds to your EEO Audit letter dated 
March 22, 2024.   
 

New Age currently has fewer than five full-time employees at the WDSI-TV employment unit, 
which also includes commonly-owned Class A station WPDP-CD, Cleveland, Tennessee (Facility ID 
No. 52078), and therefore, is not required to have an EEO recruitment program.  New Age’s current 
full-time employees at the employment unit are a Technical Operations Manager and an Internet 
Content Producer, each of whom is regularly scheduled to work 40 hours per week.   

 
There have been no complaints filed during the station’s current license term alleging unlawful 

discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, or sex in the employment practices 
of the employment unit.    
  
 In accordance with Section 73.3527(e)(11) of the Commission’s Rules, a copy of the EEO audit 
letter and this response are being placed in the Public Inspection File for each Station. 
 
 Should any question arise in connection with this matter, please contact New Age’s counsel, 
Daniel Kirkpatrick, at (202) 861-1758 or by email at dkirkpatrick@bakerlaw.com.  
 

I, John Parente, do hereby declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing information is true 
and correct. 

 
 
 
____________________________ 
John Parente 
CEO 
New Age Media of Tennessee License, LLC 


